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Universal Periodic Review of Norway, 28 April 2014
Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of Norway headed by the Minister for Foreign Affairs Mr Borge Brende to its second UPR. We thank Norway for their work in preparing the report and for the additional information provided today.
Since the last UPR review, Norway has made recognisable progress in a number of human rights areas and in implementing recommendations from the 1st review cycle. Among other steps taken by the Government, we positively note the ratification of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD) and Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment (OP-CAT) in 2013. 
Estonia would like to highlight the progress made by Norway in protecting the rights of indigenous peoples and minorities. We acknowledge the ongoing efforts of Norway in the area of gender equality and women’s rights, including sexual and reproductive health and rights. We commend Norway’s strong commitment to LGBTI rights and the enhancement of their protection in the world. We encourage Norway to continue to take steps in the fight against human trafficking and exploitation in the labour market.
Estonia commends Norway’s role and effort as an international aid donor. Norway fulfils its international aid target linked with human rights, which is an essential element in its development co-operation programs.
Finally, Estonia very warmly notes the active participation and support of Norway in the implementation of the ICC’s mandate. In this light, Estonia would like to recommend to the Government of Norway:
- to ratify the Kampala Amendments to the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court on the crime of aggression.
We would like to wish the delegation of Norway a successful review meeting. 
Thank you!
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